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The Physicians and staff of Akron Digestive Disease Consultants and the Digestive Health Center are pleased to welcome

Dr. Jacquelyn Bolwell.

Dr. Bolwell graduated from China Spring High School in China Spring, TX. She obtained her Bachelor of Science in
Biology, summa cum laude, at Rhodes College in Memphis, Tennessee. She received her Doctor of Medicine at Yale
School of Medicine in New Haven, Connecticut before completing her Internal Medicine Residency at Duke University
in Durham, North Carolina. There, she practiced as an attending hospitalist at Duke University Medical Center for three
years prior to moving to Cleveland. She has been Board-Certified in Internal Medicine since 2018 and recently
completed her Gastroenterology Fellowship at The Cleveland Clinic. Dr. Bolwell is a member of the American College of
Gastroenterology, the American Gastroenterological Association, the American Society for Gastrointestinal Endoscopy,

and the Ohio Gastroenterology Society.
Dr. Bolwell will be joining our practice August 1, 2024. She will be accepting new patients for care of all digestive
issues, with a particular focus on patients with inflammatory bowel disease and esophageal diseases. With
Dr. Esber’s recent retirement, Dr. Bolwell will also be available to provide continuity of care to these patients.

Please join us in proudly welcoming Dr. Jacquelyn Bolwell to our practice!

Please contact the office at 330-869-0124 to schedule a meeting with Dr. Bolwell.




